
Note from Jim rcvd May 4 2024 re CRF request for Donahue Brook eng study 

Hello Judy, 

The Richmond Land Trust respectfully submits to the Richmond Conservation Commission this request 

for a $10,000 grant from the Richmond Conservation Reserve Fund.    Donahue Brook has breached its 

banks and is flooding the meadow at the base of the Willis Hill sledding hill, as well as the Farr Farm on 

the other side of Route 2.  The grant would be used as matching funds to pay for an environmental 

engineering study in support of re-establishing Donahue Brook in its historical channel, to the goal of 

restoring Willis Hill and the Farr Farm to productive recreational and agricultural uses. 

Thank you and let me know of any questions.  If this makes it on the May 13 meeting agenda of the 

Conservation Commission, I can attend. 

Jim Feinson 
 
feinson@gmavt.net 
 
802-318-7385 


